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September 14, 2022 
 
Karen Hurd 
835 S. Liberty Street, Apt 14  
Fall Creek, WI 54742 
 
Dear Ms. Hurd: 
 
On behalf of NRA members in Wisconsin State Assembly District 68, I am pleased to announce 
your NRA-PVF “AQ” rating and endorsement for the 2022 Wisconsin General Election. This 
endorsement is a reflection of your support for the Second Amendment and commitment to 
protect Wisconsinites’ right to self-defense. 
 
Our members will interpret your “AQ” rating and endorsement as being a solid pro-gun/pro-
hunting candidate who is an advocate for the Right to Keep and Bear Arms. This is the highest 
rating a non-incumbent can receive. Please feel free to communicate your rating and 
endorsement to the voters of State Assembly District 68. 
 
Congratulations again on your “AQ” rating and endorsement. I wish you the best of luck in your 
campaign and look forward to working with you to advance the interests of Wisconsin’s law-
abiding gun owners and sportsmen. 
 
Sincerely, 

    
Scott Jones 
State Director 
NRA-ILA State and Local Affairs 
 
 


